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Parentapp 

The Parent app provides up to date important 

informa�on. If you would like an invite to 

download the app please call the office on 

0151 228 4069   

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 

0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 

h-ps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 

@Listerinfants  (Main Twi-er Account)  

Contact Details  

In the interest of your child’s safety and well being we need:  

•  a named adult that can be contacted at all �mes  

•  at least 3 up to date telephone numbers 

•  a call if your child is absent from school  

If there is no contact a home visit will be carried out.  

You can apply for free school meals via this link  

h-ps://liverpool.gov.uk/benefits/free-school-meals/applica�on-form/  

Our Learning Mentor  

 Miss Clarke is available to talk privately about any 

concerns. Ring the office on 0151 228 4069 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Parents Evening 

Thank you to everyone who has already booked an appointment for parent’s evening. There is s�ll plenty of 

�me to make your appointment. If anyone is having any difficul�es please call the school office on the Monday 

we return and we will do our best to sort it for you. It is really important that we speak to every parent/carer 

so that we can all do our best and work together to support every child to achieve their full poten�al during 

the last term of the school year. 

Bethel Assembly 

The children enjoyed a virtual assembly today with Josh from Bethel Church. Josh talked to the 

children about the Easter Story and new beginnings. Our thanks to Josh for taking the �me to 

support our school in this way. Our thanks also to Josh and all at Bethel Church for the Easter support they 

have given to some of our families. 

Forest School 

Some of you may have already seen pictures on Twi-er of the beginnings of our Forest School . Our thanks to 

the Mersey Forest who have donated further trees to the area and built our Fire Circle. We look forward to in-

troducing the children to it and enjoying some exci�ng lessons out there in the summer term. 

Our Birthday Celebra!ons 

We held class birthday par�es for all children who had a birthday in January, February and March today. The 

children all had lots of fun together enjoying party food, treats and games. 

 

OUT OF HOURS MESSAGING SERVICE 

 

To ensure the safety of our community we ask that if 
your child receives a positive COVID-19 test result in 
the evening or at the weekend please text the out of 
hours messaging service for the school on 
07871782263. A member of the school team will then 
contact you for further information. Thank you 



Comic Relief 

Thank you to everyone who donated to Comic Relief last Friday. Together we raised £140 for this great 

cause. We hope you enjoyed the dance video we sent out on Twi-er. My thanks to Miss Kervin for organ-

ising this and to Mrs Gordon for her technical skills. 

Communica!on Reminder 

All school communica�on will now be sent via the Parentapp. This includes newsle-ers and any other 

specific le-ers. I would encourage you to ensure the no�fica�ons for the app are switched on as im-

portant communica�on could be easily missed.  

All communica�on will also be posted on the school website. 

Thank you to everyone who has given further contacts to Mrs Davidson. These contacts are needed in 

case of an emergency.  

COVID-19 

Covid –19 safety measures and procedures con�nue. Thank you for your con�nued support in wearing 

face coverings on the school grounds. 

 

 

On behalf of all staff and governors we wish you all a very happy Easter, we hope you all enjoy a lovely 

break and we look forward to welcoming everyone back on April 12th. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs J Davies 

Headteacher 

 


